
Subject: Re: Pattern Recognition Workshop
Posted by Gianluigi Boca on Wed, 21 Jan 2015 17:56:11 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

dear collaborator interested in the Pattern Recognition software,
the Doodle pool result is that the favourite location/date for the Pattern Recognition Workshop
is in FIAS in Frankfurt at the beginning of March.

Unfortunately that decision was far from unanimous and the votes were scattered among all
the possibilities.
In the last few days I received emails indicating that the partecipation to such workshop might
be low, for various practical reasons
and there is the suggestion to have our discussion on the Monday of the next Panda
collaboration meeting instead.

Since I believe it is necessary to settle the matter possibly by this week, what about a (very
short) SeeVogh meeting on this Friday Jan 23rd, at 15:00 to make a decision among the 2
options 

1- having the meeting at FIAS at the beginning of March;
2- having the meeting on Monday of the Panda week

?

Please let me know

Gianluigi
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